

4-1-4]. RP-No

March 31, 1997

Mike Hood, P.E.
Technical Manager
Solid Waste Division
Arkansas Department of Pollution Control & Ecology
P.O. Box 8913
Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

Dear Mr. Hood:

As per our recent conversation and follow up telephone call, Sunray Services, Inc. which is a USA Waste Services Company will improve the side slopes of the existing Class IV landfill to a 4:1 slope without increasing the overall height of the waste mass. This improvement greatly enhances surface water runoff and should decrease the existing leachate generation within the Class IV landfill.

I thank you for your time. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at (501) 361-2069.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Baxter

USA Waste Services, Inc.